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Policies & Guidelines for Your Visit 

We are excited to welcome you back to Veronét Vineyards & Winery. The safety of our guests, 

team & community is our highest priority. We’ve pulled together these guidelines to ensure a 

safe and secure environment for everyone on the property. 

Hours: 

Outdoor seating only is available by reservation only on Saturdays from 12pm – 6pm and 

Sundays from 12pm – 6pm, and reservations can be made via our website on the “Visit” page. 

Our indoor tasting room and private tasting room are not available during this time. Bathrooms 

will be accessible for our guests. 

Seating & Service: 

We will be offering seating on our patios as well as picnic table seating on our lawn areas. All 

seating will either be under our louvered pergola or have an umbrella for shade. At this time, we 

will not be able to accommodate any group larger than 8 people due to health & safety 

guidance. 

Upon arrival, please check-in at the gate, and a tasting associate will await you outside the main 

entrance of the winery to guide you to your designated seating area. Please do not enter the 

building upon arrival.  

Guests will be able to order at two outdoor locations; one on our patio and one on our lawn. You 

will be able to order wine by the bottle, wine by the glass, and wine flights. No wine tastings or 

food is being offered at this time. 

We ask that all orders are placed before the final 30 minutes of your reservation duration to 

ensure ample time to enjoy before the close of service. 

Food: 

At this time, we are not offering any food items for sale from the winery. You are welcome to 

bring your own food to enjoy on the property, or to visit the food truck vendor who will be onsite 

from 12:30pm – 5:30pm. For a listing of food trucks please visit our website and click on the 

“Upcoming” page. 

If you do bring your own food we ask that you please dispose of all utensils, napkins, and 

packaging in a designated trash receptacle in order to help us maintain a sanitary environment 

for all guests.  
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Inclement Weather: 

In case of inclement weather, we are not able to change a reservation to provide covered or 

indoor seating. Please check the weather and plan ahead; if it is too windy, hot, or it rains during 

your visit, you can choose to wait it out in your vehicle and we will hold your table for the 

duration of your reservation. 

Safety & Hygiene: 

For the safety of all guests on the property and our team, Veronét staff will be wearing facial 

coverings and gloves at all times. 

In accordance with NCDHHS guidelines, all guests must adhere to distancing guidelines of 6 

feet between groups and individuals from separate parties, and are required to wear a face 
covering any time social distancing is not possible or when engaging with individuals who do 
not reside in the same household. 

We thank you for your cooperation during these unique circumstances and we 

look forward to serving you in a clean & comfortable environment.  


